Your Ref: JB/DL. 8th January, 1948,

Dear Sivs,

With reference to your letter of the 7th
‘November last respecting the steamer "ALBION STAR", I
shall be pbliged if you will be good enough to let me know
whether you are yet in a position to state what arrangements
can be made for the carrying out of the General Examinmatien
and survey for the renewal of the Load Line Certificate.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes,.
The Blue Star Line Ltd,,

Superintendent's Department,
14, West Smithfield,
LONDON, E.C.1l.
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